
DESCRIPTION 

Effective April 24, 2024 at 9am, due to increasing wildfire risk, 

and early fire activity in the region, a complete Fire Ban is 

now in effect for the Summer Village of South Baptiste. 

• The lighting of outdoor fires is prohibited.

• Including all open fires, campfires, fires used for cooking,

briquette barbecues, burning barrels, chimeneas and

portable wood burning fire pits.

• The discharge of fireworks and use of exploding targets is

prohibited.

• The use of Off Highway Vehicles (OHVs) is prohibited on

public lands.

This will remain in effect until conditions improve. 

CONTACT NUMBER 

780-938-4141

JURISDICTIONS 

South Baptiste 




